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Currently, the District has four parcels of vacant land that have not yet been utilized for school buildings: 
 

1. A 10.5 acre site on the corner of Erie and Willow in Bellevue.  Planned use was for an 
elementary school. 
  

2. A 12.0 acre site on the corner of Verlin and Guns in Bellevue.  Planned use was for an 
elementary school. 
 

3. An 80 acre site located between Grandview and Erie in Green Bay.  Planned use was for a high 
school. 
 

4. A 24 acre site, approximately 0.5 mile north of the 80 acre site on Grandview in Green Bay. 
Planned use was for a K-8 school. 

 
Note: The ability of the School District adding an elementary school in the inner city would depend on if 
the District could find available property in the location needed. 

 


